
PTO Newsletter
This Holiday season we have some goodies lined up for our Vikings. As we plan

for the coming year we'd like to thank you all for your support so far and we
can't wait for you to see what we have planned for the new year! We leave you

with all of our best wishes for a wonderful Holiday Season!

November 28-December 9
We will be collecting  Jackets to give away
to any of our Viking students that need
one. If you'd like to donate a new jacket,
you can drop off your donation at the
front office between Nov 28 and Dec 9.
Thank you for your generosity! 

Student Store - Volunteers 
Winter Goodie Bags
100 Mile Club
Valentine's Day Grams
February Dance, and
more....

Sign up here!



Holiday Jacket Drive

MORE VOLUNTEER
OPPORTUNITIES!

OTHER NEWS
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Holiday Shop
The Winter Wonderland Shop to help send
our 5th Graders to Science Camp will run

from Monday through Friday December 5-9.
Vikings can purchase gifts for everyone on
their list! See the flyer that was sent home

11/30 for all of the details. 

CONTACT US
@vikingcrewptovikingcrewpto@gmail.com

Next PTO Meeting: February  27th @ 6:00pm
Virtual - See ParentSquare for Zoom link

Smencils For Sale!
Students can purchase Smencils (scented pencils)

for $1 each in the classrooms or in the office. All
proceeds will fund 5th Grade Science Camp.

All students will be receiving a Winter
Goodie Bag on Wednesday December 14!

If you'd like to volunteer to pass out
please sign up at the Volunteer Link above

https://forms.gle/FCZELJko6h4t6vKP7
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Parent Involvement Week was November 14-18 and we loved seeing all of
our Viking Parents on campus and in the classrooms participating in all of

the week's activities. Thank you to everyone that shared their pictures
with us on Instagram! We had a drawing each day and gave out an In N
Out meal card to one lucky winner each day. A surprise winner received

an In N Out gift basket for having the most posts for the week! 
We look forward to continuing to see all of you around campus and don't

forget to follow us and share your pictures!

Parent Involvement Week

Teachers! We’re happy to share your Amazon Wishlists.
Click a name below to see the list.

Ms. Torres
Ms. Leal 

Ms. Avina
Mrs. Jaime (Counselor)
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https://www.amazon.com/hz/wishlist/ls/LCP7VNJA95Y2?ref_=wl_share
https://www.amazon.com/hz/wishlist/ls/207ESHMDZ3Q83?ref_=wl_share
https://www.amazon.com/hz/wishlist/ls/207ESHMDZ3Q83?ref_=wl_share
https://www.amazon.com/hz/wishlist/ls/3PURFQYZT4UV1?ref_=wl_share
https://www.amazon.com/hz/wishlist/ls/3KSL3W02C5LLU?ref_=wl_share

